
Parking will be available and more details will be sent before the event. 

Please RSVP by Jan. 26 to StateofSchools@cms.k12.nc.us 
or Todd Kimbrell at 980-344-0403.

Deputy Superintendent Ann Clark 
cordially invites you to attend the2014-2015

State of Our Schools 
Jan. 29, 2015

Reception: 8:00-8:30 a.m.
Program: 8:30-10 a.m.

East Mecklenburg High School
6800 Monroe Rd.  

Every Child. Every Day. For a Better Tomorrow.


